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Proposed Special Rate Variation 20L6/L7

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wholeheartedly support Council's intent to proceed with its application for the Special Rate Variation2Ot6/t7.This
is a very small price for residents of Leda's Cobakí development to pay in order to live in an area with such
outstanding environmental attributes. lt is also the only feasible way for Council to finance the maintenance of
these environmental attributes for the benefit of the broader community. This approach has been shown to work
very effectively with similar developments such as Koala Beach at Pottsville.

Sincerely,

Graeme Lloyd

Graeme and Deborah Lloyd

Wildlife Relocation and Management Services
P.O. Box 449
Tweed Heads, NSW,2485
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